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Our main concern (and expense) this year has been the compaction on courts 1,2, 

and 3,and the problematic floodlights.  Hopefully the court rejuvenation will have 

been completed by the time of the A.G.M. The floodlight work was due to take 

place on 28th February but needs to be rescheduled as the electrician had some 

qualms about climbing the scaffold during the recent blizzards! 

Overall parts of the club are perhaps in need of a little T.L.C. The reason we have 

not spent any large sums of money on major projects is due to the fact that, 

although we have money in the bank, there is still a very small chance that the 

club could relocate in the not too distant future. That said, the committee do now 

believe it is time to invest some funds in modernising certain areas of the club 

with nothing at all definite about moving - and acknowledging even if there was a 

development on this front, the process would likely take a number of years. With 

this in mind, if you have any suggestions, we are always open to new ideas, just 

contact me or any committee member. 

Our first task in the spring, will be to repair the damaged fencing and backboards. 

                                     David Longden 


